Committee of Adjustment

From: Jack Tacoma

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 3:57 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Minor Variance A-18/21 - 86 Arthur Street North - Bob Bell

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Committee of Adjustment,
We are neighbours of Bob Bell and live at 80 Arthur Street North. We have reviewed the drawings, walked the site and
have spoken with Mr. Bell about his application. We support the minor variance A-18/21.

Jack and Tet Tacoma
80 Arthur St N, Guelph, ON N1E 4T8





